
Non-Domestic Energy 

Efficiency (NDEE) 

Framework 2020
Following the success of the initial 

NDEE Framework between 2016-

2020, Scottish Government has re-

procured two new Frameworks of 

Contractors for large scale energy 

efficiency projects, under and over 

£1m.

Mott MacDonald is delighted to announce that 

it will continue to lead the Project Support Unit 

(PSU) for the Frameworks.

The PSU can offer grant funded Project 

Management, Technical Advisory and 

Procurement Advisory services to Scottish 

Public Sector Bodies looking to procure eligible 

energy efficiency projects at scale through 

Energy Performance Contracts (EnPCs). 

With guaranteed energy, cost and emissions 

savings, NDEE EnPCs provide Public Sector 

Bodies with a streamlined approach to 

developing, procuring and delivering energy 

saving projects across their built estate. 

The PSU will ensure NDEE EnPC programmes 

it is appointed to support continue to achieve 

reductions in the cost and emissions of 

operating our public estate, as Public Sector 

Bodies continue to act as exemplars in pursuit 

of a net zero carbon economy.

“The PSU has provided vital support for the 

University, and has guided us through the 

NDEE process… Because they have been 

involved in all NDEE projects, their breath of 

experience and knowledge of what works best 

has been very helpful.” 

David Stutchfield, Sustainability Manager, 

University of St Andrews

For more information on the NDEE Frameworks and/or how the PSU may support your 

organisation, please contact:

Scottish Procurement and Property Directorate (SPPD) NDEE Framework Managers:

Billy Lawson (t) 07465 699654  (e)  Billy.lawson@gov.scot

Rachel McGinty (t) 0141 242 0108 (e)  Rachel.Mcginty@gov.scot

NDEE Project Support Unit Lead:

Andrew Wholley (t) 0141 222 4503 (e) NDEESupportUnit@mottmac.com
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